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ENCLOSURE B-3 
July 31, 2023 

OLDHAM COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION 

CONCERN 
Consider Approval of Change Order #4 for removal & replacement of KES playground equipment for the 
Site/Access Improvements at Various Elementary Schools project.  

DISCUSSION 
Change Order #4 (attached) proposes additional cost to the Site/Access Improvements at Various 
Elementary Schools project for the removal of playground equipment at Kenwood ES and adjustment of 
subgrade elevations and sub-drainage.  

The playground equipment will be purchased separately through arrangements w/ KES PTO. The above-
referenced contract change will provide for the coordination & installation of the new equipment. 

RossTarrant Architects and Brent Bohannon, Director of Facilities Management, recommends approval of 
Change Order #4 in the amount of $21,801.00 to the Parco Constructors Group, LLC contract. 

RECOMMENDATION 
Approve Change Order #4 for the Site/Access Improvements at Various Elementary Schools project in the 
amount of $21,801.00 for submission to the Kentucky Department of Education, District Facilities Branch, 
Division of District Support and hereby authorize the Director of Facilities Management to execute the 
necessary documentation. 
 
 
 
On a motion by _______________, seconded by _______________, the Board approved Change Order #4 
for the Site/Access Improvements at Various Elementary Schools project in the amount of $21,801.00 for 
submission to the Kentucky Department of Education, District Facilities Branch, Division of District 
Support and hereby authorize the Director of Facilities Management to execute the necessary 
documentation. 
 
 
 
              
Suzanne Hundley, Board Chair     Jason Radford, Superintendent/Secretary 

 
  


























